Dear editors:
I am the first author of the submission entitled “Preliminary clinical study of LenSx femtosecond laser-assisted limbal relaxing incision on correction of high myopia with low to moderate astigmatism in posterior implantable collamer lens implantation”. I am writing this letter to make a statement about the permission for using the figure 1 from the website. This website (Abbott Medical Optics, USA; https://www.lricalculator.com) is a public resource for ophthalmologists to design cornea limbal relaxing incisions data. We have consulted the company that such figures form the website are public and do not require special permissions.We also found that some other scholars use the figures form the website and the articles have been published at your journal such as, Li Zhen,Han Yu,Hu Budan et al. Effect of Limbal relaxing incisions during implantable collamer lens surgery. BMC Ophthalmol, 2017, 17: 63.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In conclusion, there’s no need for permission to use the figure 1 from the website. If you have any other queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Thank you and best regards.
 Yours sincerely,
  Miaomiao Zhu



